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      2nd November 2015 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Aesop’s Touring Theatre Company 
 
On Wednesday this week, Key Stage Two will be treated to a visit from the 
fantastic ‘Aesop’s Theatre Company’ to support their learning about the 
Ancient Greeks and Ancient Egyptians. The company specialise in theatre 
education linked to the National Curriculum with an emphasis on fun and 
entertainment. 
 
Years Five and Six will each receive a ‘Greek Drama Workshop’ which will 
help develop their listening and creative skills, as well as the ability to work 
together.  
 
Years Three and Four will watch the production ‘Search for the Lost Tomb’ 
where they will meet a dotty professor and her faithful companion on the 
banks of the Nile. They will enjoy their adventures into ancient Egypt where 
they stagger upon the secrets of the pyramids. 
 
As you can appreciate, this experience is a wonderful opportunity to bring 
history alive for our children. The school has funded £200 towards the cost of 
the Theatre Company; however, we are requesting a £3 payment per child to 
cover the remaining cost which can be paid via ParentPay. 
 
We look forward to this very exciting start to our learning in Term Two. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Beth Manning 
Key Stage Two Leader 
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